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Date: 17st October, 2024 

To, 
Mr. Khushal Choudhary 
Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Dear Sir 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 4352 dated 11th October, 2024 
 
We are in receipt of your email dated 11th October, 2024, in relation to seeking clarification 
on the significant movement in the price of our security at BSE Limited, in the recent past.  
 
In this regard, we confirm that the Company did/does not have any Price Sensitive 
Information as on date and therefore, sharing of any such information does not arise. As can 
be seen in the recent past, the Company has duly intimated to the Exchanges, as and when 
required, about all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the operation/ 
performance of the Company including any Price Sensitive Information as per Regulation 30 
of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Shetron Limited  
 
 
 
Jyoti Kumari 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 
M. No. - A37403 
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